
 

 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING       DECEMBER 7, 2023 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Steve Boser, Matt Hoheisel, Rick Sczublewski, Marvin Thomas, Ashley 

Toops, Wes Young, and Superintendent Weber. 

 

The special meeting of the Board of Education of Independent School District No. 484 was held 

on Thursday, December 7, 2023, in the District Office conference room. The meeting was called 

to order at 7:00 AM by Chair Ashley Toops. 

 

A recommendation was made from the book review committee who read and reviewed the book 

entitled Beautiful by Amy Reed to keep the current reader age group for grades 11-12 and any 

students younger than that would need parent permission to read the book. 

 

Motion by Young; seconded by Hoheisel and was carried unanimously to direct the High School 

administration to remove the book entitled Beautiful by Amy Reed, from the High School Media 

Center.   

 

Motion by Young; seconded by Sczublewski and was carried unanimously to adjourn the 

meeting at 7:20 AM. 

 

 

________________________________   _____________________________ 

Ashley Toops, Board Chair     Steve Boser, Board Clerk 


